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Keeping you up to date 
with life at Coombe Road 

Primary School Tel: 01273 291188 

Email: admin@coomberoad.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Web: www.coomberoad.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Please ensure that you 
have completed the 
new consent forms 
(GDPR compliant). If 
not, your child will be 
unable to be in the 

class photograph being 
taken on 5th June. 

Broadening Horizons , Raising Aspirations 

We have been incredibly proud of our Year 6 children who 
took the SATS in their stride with the support of the 
wonderful staff here at Coombe Road. 

Year 2 also had a stress-free ‘Biscuit Week’ 
which was organised by the amazing team 
in KS1 to ensure testing is carried out 
calmly and without anxiety. 
Results will be published on the End-
of_Year Reports in July. 
We will continue to ensure all our 
children know that they are much more 
than a test and we are proud of ALL their 
achievements whether they be academic or 
not. 
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We had a wonderful time at the Children’s Parade which marks 
the start of the Brighton Festival. Many thanks to all of you for 
your support with this event – especially to Ms. Folley, our Art 
Leader, who put much of her own time into making sure 
Coombe Road Primary looked spectacular.  
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It is always such a pleasure when children bring their work to 
show me how they proud they are. Here are some of our 

children that visited me this term. 
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As part of our lead-up to the Children’s Parade, the whole school 
looked at the work of the artist, Pablo Picasso. Here are some of 
Sky Class’ portraits – embracing cubism! 

Can you 
work out 
who they 

are? 
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We are delighted to tell 
you that Kiera gave birth to 
a healthy baby boy, Caelan, 
on 15th May.  We wish her 
all the best and send her 

and her family lots of love. 

Don’t forget to download this app and add 
our school so you don’t miss important 

messages. 
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Please keep your Parent Pay account topped up so 
that the account does not go into debt. If debts go 
unpaid, you will be requested to provide a packed 
lunch for your child until the debt is cleared. 
We, as a school, do not have money in the budget 
for parent/carer debt. If a debt remains unpaid, we 
will refer to a debt collector from now on. 

For all the up-to-date calendar entries, please visit our 

school website: www.coomberoad.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Half Term:  
Mon 28/05 – Fri 01/06  
(return to school on Mon 04/06) 
Class Photographs:  
Tues 05/06 
(we will be unable to photograph your child 
without consent – please return asap) 

Children should only be collected early with good reason.  
If it is for an appointment, parents/carers will need to provide us with a 
copy of the appointment letter in advance. 
If it is for any other reason (e.g. parent/carer has their own 
appointment), the option of Buddies should be considered.  

Sapphire Class Assembly:  
Fri 08/06  
Phonics Screen Week (Year 1): 
Mon 11/06 

EYFS/KS1 Sports Day: 
Fri 15/06 
KS2 Sports Day: 
Mon 25/06 
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Under the terms of the Education Act 1996, it is the responsibility of parents/carers to 

ensure that their child attends school regularly and punctually.  Failure to do so may lead to 

legal proceedings being taken against you by the Local Authority.  

We cannot authorise holidays in term time 
unless there are EXCEPTIONAL 

CIRCUMSTANCES. If you take your child 
out of school, you are at risk of being fined 

by the Local Authority (starting at £60 
per parent/carer per child). 

Please do book your holidays out of term 
time. 



CRS CHAT NEWSLETTER  ALL 
RIGHTS RESERVED 

11 

National Figure = 96% 

Class Champion 

Score 

Red Class 94.06% 

Buttercup Class 93.68% 

Sunflower Class 96.89% 

Emerald Class 96.38% 

Sky Class 96.75% 

Sapphire Class 95.35% 

Indigo Class 94.75% 

Amethyst Class 96.3% 
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BOOK YOUR 

OCTOBER 

HOLIDAY NOW 
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Comments – Summer Term 1: 
 
Any comments, please email admin@coomberoad.brighton-
hove.sch.uk  
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